
 

 

 ISO/TC20/SC13 50th Meeting Resolutions, N1608 

 

ISO TC20/SC13 RESOLUTIONS from the formal 50th International Organization for 

Standardization (ISO) Technical Committee (TC) 20 Subcommittee (SC) 13 on Space data 

and information transfer systems formal meeting held in St. Petersburg, Russia, 14 Jun. 

2017. 

 

 

SC13-R-2017-6-1 Realization of the 50th ISO TC20/SC13 Subcommittee FORMAL 

Meeting in conjunction with the CCSDS-CMC Management 

Meeting in Darmstadt, Germany, in November 2017.  

SC13-R-2017-6-2 After the current Chairman of the Subcommittee, Eduardo 

Bergamini, pointed to the plenary that his term is closing after 

December 2017, after discussions in the plenary, the Secretary 

Subcommittee, Dr. James Afarin,  expressed his understanding that 

the candidacy for a new Chairmanship of the Subcommittee for a 

new term beginning in 2018 would be discussed during the mid-

term CMC/CCSDS teleconference and concluded at the next, 51st 

ISO TC20/SC13 Subcommittee formal plenary meeting, to be held 

in Darmstadt, Germany, in November 2017.  

SC13-R-2017-6-3 Decision was taken to send a letter of thanks to ROSCOSMOS 

(GOST-R) for holding 50th Subcommittee meeting with excellent 

facilities and local support. 


